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 But if 

 

As Summer comes to an end 
this a reminder to put your 

boats and RV’s into storage 
and keep cars off the streets 

overnight. We have had 
complaints from neighbors who 
would like the bylaws followed. 

Please have cars parked in 
your driveways during the 

overnight hours. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Sewer/drainage infrastructure 

The first of two surveys by an engineering contractor has been completed and 
the next survey is being scheduled soon. After the last survey is complete, then 
the actual physical work can be scheduled. When the next survey is to be done, 

we will let you know because you might see some surveyors in your yards. 

Speeds 

With construction in the area and teenagers getting their drivers licenses and 
the evenings getting darker earlier, we would like to remind everyone to slow 

down while driving in the neighborhood, there are children riding bikes, running, 
skateboarding and people walking dogs, so please slow down and be cautious in 

case the pedestrians aren’t. 

 

 

STONE MEADOW NEWS 
 

Find and follow us on 
Facebook by searching 
“Official” Stone Meadow 

Clarkston 

  
Quick neighborhood updates 

and info are posted there 

NEW BUSINESS 

 
 

Wow, how time flies, it has been one year since our last HOA meeting 
and election! 

Monday October 21 from 6-8PM is our annual meeting at the Clintonwood 
Carraige House! We had an amazing turnout last year and would like to 

see the same. The current serving member Mark Smith’s term is up for re-
election, if anyone is interested in running for this position please email 
the Board stonemeadowclarkston@gmail.com, and you will be added to 

the ballot, which will be voted on October 21. 
 
 

Since Priority Waste purchased GFL several months ago they have missed 
several pickups. Our Association has a 3 year contract with this company and 
we currently have one year left. These occurrences have been widespread 
enough to make the evening news every time, so it appears we are not the only 
ones suffering from bad service. 
If you missed pickup or have any other issues that you want to discuss with 
Priority you can call them direct at 855-927-8365. 

 

 

 
 
 

If you have any issues or requests for the 
board or treasurer, we want to hear it from 

you in writing, then we will have a record of it 
and can keep you updated with a status 

change.  
Phone numbers on the SMA web page are to 

be used for emergencies. 
 

Send all emails to: 
stonemeadowclarkston@gmail.com 

Online Payment is up 
and running 

 
 Several people have been 

using it, and how to pay online 

will be posted on your invoice. 
 

Send questions or issues to 
stonemeadowclarkston@gmail.com 
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